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ASX Announcement 
  

Aus Tin Mining Limited (ASX: ANW) 
  

3 August 2022 
  

Update on option to acquire MacKenzie Coal Project  
 

As per Aus Tin’s ASX releases dated 23 October 2020, 3 February 2021 and 19 April 2021, Aus Tin entered 

into an Option Agreement allowing Aus Tin to potentially acquire the MacKenzie Coal Project in central 

Queensland. 

This option expired as of 31 July 2022, however Aus Tin is negotiating a further possible extension of the 

Option.  Should this extension not be agreed, Aus Tin will be entitled to a refund of the $50,000 deposit it 

paid upon granting of the Option. 

Aus Tin will update shareholders on the result of the negotiations for a possible extension of the Option. 

This announcement has been authorized by the Board of Directors 
 
John Haley, Company Secretary 
 
For further information contact: 

Peter Westerhuis       John Haley 
Chief Executive Officer       Company Secretary 
AusTin Mining Limited       AusTin Mining Limited 
 
info@austinmining.com.au 
Ph: 07 3303 0680 
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